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MEETINGS 

 

The next regular meeting will be held on 

Thursday, November 15, 2018 at 

Assumption in Hall A at 7:00 PM.    

 

The next building committee meeting will 

be on Thursday, November 1, 2018 at 7:00 

PM, at the rental house. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 

 

Before our meeting we presented Ed 

Spence the Chairman of the Meet Life 

Committee a check for $7580. 

After this we had a most interesting 

presentation by Elisa Zieg about THE 

SPARROWS NEST ---A safe place for 

young moms and their children here in 

O’Fallon. Besides providing meals, a place 

to stay if needed, they give counseling and 

prenatal care. They even help these young 

ladies to finish High School. Before she 

left we presented a $500 check to Elisa to 

help with their programs. 

We want to thank Julie for her 3 years of 

being our Chaplain. She has done a great 

job! Thanks to Marge Gentemann who has 

agreed to take over these duties. 

PEP darts are done till next February. 

Rita showed a quilt that her sister-in-law 

Marian Schlenke made and donated to the 

Auxiliary for our raffle that is coming up 

the first part of next year.  THANKS to 

Mary Stoverink who has agreed to help 

Ruth Schnyder with the raffle. 

We hope to decide the Bunco date at our 

December meeting. Need to get the 

expected date of completion for our 

building before we know if this will 

happen. Debbie Moynihan and Peggy 

Greiner have agreed to co-chair the Bunco 

if we are able to have it. 

Ken Thornhill is checking to see if there 

are costumes available for the planned 

Christmas play or if our ladies will need to 

assist. Thanks to Debbie Moynihan and 

Kathy Niehaus for offering to help if 

needed with this project. 

Discussion was held about our December 

meeting. It will be on the 20th as 

scheduled. This was approved by the 

members. Concerns about availability of 
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center if we did it the week before. This year 

instead of a dinner, we will be bringing 

snacks and treats instead of hot dishes. The 

men will furnish the liquid refreshments. 

We voted to donate $281.25 to the RIB.  

Thanks to all who brought personal care 

items to the meeting. It was a very large 

collection and Shirley Saali will see that 

everything is delivered to local school 

children. 

29 members were present. Sandy Tidd 

missed the attendance prize so it will be $20 

for the December meeting.  We will be 

collecting diapers and baby items for Mary 

Queen Of angels at this meeting! 

 

ACTIVITIES 
 

Home Association Meeting    Nov. 1, 2018 

Queen of Hearts Raffle      Nov. 6, 2018  

Charity Meeting     Nov. 13, 2018 

Queen of Hearts Raffle         Nov. 13, 2018 

Regular Meeting     Nov. 15, 2018 

Adopt-a-Street cleanup    Nov. 17, 2018 

Queen of Hearts Raffle         Nov. 20, 2018 

Queen of Hearts Raffle    Nov. 27, 2018  

 

CONDOLENCES 
 

Our condolences are extended to the 

families of Brother Knights Ralph Barrale 

whose father died, Donald Potts whose 

wife died, Eugene Thornhill whose brother 

died and Richard Ubben who died.  

 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 

 

Brother Alphonse Buechler was not 

present at the last meeting and missed 

the $110.00 attendance prize.   

Brother Ron Haas won the $16.00 

50/50 and donated it back.  
 

QUEEN OF HEARTS 
 

We are still going! We are primarily in 

Assumption Parish Hall C. Come on 

out every Tuesday. Doors open at 5  

PM with the drawing at 6:30 PM.  

The current jackpot is over $5,240.00. 

The committee is currently working on 

ideas for new game (s) of chance when 

we move back to the Hall. Thanks to 

everyone for your support during the 

renovation of the Hall.  
 

TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE 

 

On October 12th and 13th we held the 

annual Tootsie Roll Drive. 

Unfortunately, we didn’t do as well as 

in the past years, since we were told to 

leave Wal-Mart on Saturday, so we 

only raised a total of $1928.51. Thanks 

to all who helped to collect.  
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REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 

Please remember the following Knights 

and their families in your prayers:  

Brother Knights: Juan Ante, Robert 

Atwater, John Bland, Al Buechler, Curtis 

Burkemper, Bob Crangle, Norbert 

Deterding, Irwin Dierkes, Ted Kane, Jim 

Kwarta, Bob Lepping, Oz Maher, Phil 

Meyers, Bob Schulte, Keith Schulte, John 

Vogel, Lawrence White, Paul Wilmes, Ron 

Wilmes 

Wives: Mike Catalfano, Fred Doering, 

Charlie Fierling, Edward Griesenauer, Sr, 

Les Hoeckelman, Mike McLeish, Phil 

Meyers, Charles Pabst, Bernie Panther, 

Stan Patton, Bob Powers, Norbert 

Stoverink, Don Swoboda, Ron Yeamans 

Sons: Jim Giesmann, Oz Maher, Jerry 

Pieper, Vince Scully 

Daughters: Curtis Burkemper, Ron 

Goodwin, Ron Haas, Bryan Mueller  

Brothers of Knights: Les Hoeckelman, 

Dennis Maher, Bob Mueller, Ron 

Yeamans, Joe Wilmes 

Sisters of Knights: Les Hoeckelman 

Mothers: Nick Doering, Greg Doering, 

Joe Doering, Fred Doering III, Jim Piel, 

Mike Yerion 

Fathers: 

Son-In-Law: Don Phillips 

Grandson: William Grumich 

Granddaughter: Henry Prinster 

Mother-in-Law: John Prinster 

Brother-In-Law: Larry Buehler, Pat Hunt 

Sister-In-Law: Les Hoeckelman 

Daughter-In-Law: John Vogel 

All who have cancer and are ailing.  
 

HOME ASSOCIATION 

 

Construction Manager Jim Piel is 

overseeing the renovation project of the 

Hall. 

Bricklayers have started with laying 

brick on south side of building, up to 4 

feet.  Ron Schwane and Jim Piel are 

figuring a running cost analysis on the 

building. 

Remodeling!  Anyone interested in 

purchasing an appliance or make a 

donation for the new hall please call Jim 

Piel at 314-277-9063. Three items have 

been purchased as to date.  
 

MEMORIAL MONTH 
 

During the month of November let us 

remember our Brother Knights who 

have died during the past year: James 

H. Cole, Sr, Robert “Bob” Deterding, 

Theodore J. Feldewerth, Rudy J. Kling, 

Msgr. Richard J. Lubeley, Raymond J. 

Moore, Henry “Harry” L. Roloff, 

Richard Ubben and Paul A. Westhoff, 

Jr.  May their souls and the souls of all 

the faithful departed rest in peace. 
 

BAR COMMITTEE 

 

At the last Committee meeting discussion 

continued about when we return to the 

remodeled Hall.  The committee voted to 

purchase 2 new TVs for the bar area.  The 

committee voted to have an ATM machine 

installed in the remodeled Hall as well. 

No alcohol is to be brought 

on to KC property. 
 

 KNIGHTS CHRISTMAS PAGEANT 

 

The First Annual Knights Christmas 

Pageant is On! We will begin practicing on 

Wednesday evenings around 5:15 starting 

September 30 with Auditions. We may 

need a few more guys or gals to help teach 

kids the Christmas music and to help with 

some crowd control. If you or someone 

you know might want to help, consider 

yourself and them invited! Big, big 

THANKS to Ron Wilmes and Vince 

Scully for stepping up as well as Kathy 

Niehaus and our wonderful Ladies 

Auxiliary for stepping up to help with 

costumes! If you would like to help let Ken 

Thornhill know at the number above or 

gocurtis28@gmail.com . 

 

STATE BOWLING TOURNAMENT 
 

The 2018 State Bowling Tournament has 

wrapped up, and while we didn't have great 

participation overall, our council support 

of the tournament was awesome. Thanks to 

all who helped and bowled. Results of the 

charity raffles and ad book will be 

announced in the December newsletter.  

Also, we are the hosts again for the 2019 

tournament, and there will be changes 

coming to possibly increase participation, 

which may include a move to a different 

time of the year.    
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